ROADWORK COMING!

Crowfoot Valley Road is being widened from Knobcone Drive to
Macanta Boulevard to improve safety and connectivity in the region.
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HEADS UP, DRIVERS!

Construction is beginning to widen Crowfoot Valley
Road from Knobcone Drive to Macanta Boulevard.
This effort will improve safety and connectivity in the
region.

Here's what's coming:

B A traffic signal at
Sapphire Pointe Boulevard

B Two through lanes in each direction

B Dedicated left- and right-turn lanes
at intersections where warranted

B Wider, taller medians to
encourage slower speeds

B Sidewalk installation
B On-street bike lanes

Work will continue through summer 2026. The Town
will make every effort to minimize disruption, but
please expect some delays. Plan ahead and drive with
caution. Watch roadside signs for updates.

Want the latest?

Sign up for email updates at CRgov.com/Crowfoot to
stay informed about major traffic impacts and project
progress throughout construction.
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